Thomas Lynch & Associates
Attorneys at Law

The Crosby Building
705 Melvin Avenue, Suite 104
Annapolis, Maryland 21401

DIRECT (410) 349-4990 X 130
JDILL@TELECOMLAWYERS.COM

May 28, 2009

Marlene H. Dortch, Secretary

Federal Communications Commission
Office of the Secretary

445 12th Street, SW

Washington, DC 20554

Re: Personal Information Network, Inc. Surrender of International Section 214
Authority (ITC-214-20061019-00478)

Dear Ms. Dortch:

Personal Information Network, Inc. (“PIN”) hereby surrenders for immediate
cancellation its authority pursuant to Section 214 to provide international common carrier
telecommunications service. PIN acquired its authorization under FCC file number ITC-
214-20061019-00478.

The Company has not provided telecommunications services since March 31, 2009 and
has no intention of doing so in the future. Consequently, PIN has no customers and
therefore no notice of discontinuance was provided in accordance with Section 63.19 of
the Commission’s Rules.

Please feel free to contact me by phone at (410) 349-4990, ext. 130, or by e-mail at
jdill@telecomlawyers.com, if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

/74
Jen Dil
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